
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
Notice of initiation for fast-track rule change request 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 
Under s 95, The Honourable Chris Bowen, Minister for Climate Change and Energy has 
requested the Managing ISP project uncertainty through targeted ex post reviews (Ref. 
ERC0381) proposal. The proposal seeks to better enable the Australian Energy Regulator to 
undertake separate, targeted ex post reviews on capital expenditure for integrated system plan 
(ISP) projects and non-ISP capital expenditure. Under s 96A, the AEMC has decided to fast 
track this proposal. 
Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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